
 

 
Office of the Chancellor 

 

505.728.2407 l 705 Gurley Avenue l Gallup, New Mexico 87301 l malm@unm.edu 

gallup.unm.edu 

 Chancellor Weekly Brief – 10.29.2020 
Dr. James Malm 

 
VOTE.  

 
With this week’s winter storm, we were abruptly reminded of the possibility for campus delays and closings—
and how these may impact learning within our hybrid semester. Our priority at all times is to keep you safe, 
especially during inclement weather; and w

http://www.nmvote.org/
https://gallup.unm.edu/vote-yes/
https://www.gallup.unm.edu/news/october2020/unm-gallup-zollinger-library-could-benefit-from-go-bond-b.php
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Even though there is great doubt about our future with this pandemic and the upcoming election, I commend 
all of you for continuing our mission during these trying times. I wholeheartedly believe that should we stay 
the course, exercise our fundamental right to vote in this election, and focus on our mission, we will see 
brighter days ahead.  
 
Please stay safe, stay healthy, and stay engaged.  
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
Dr. James R. Malm, Chancellor 
Professor of Business 
 


